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Bill Graf:

This is a technical amendment that inserts the correct date on which the T.A.A.
transfer is to take place.  The transfer is to take place on January 1, 2000, or on the
effective date of the bill, whichever is later.  The analysis and the text of the bill are now
consistent.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
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